
Monday 22nd February 

Good morning! 

Hope you had a lovely half term and managed to have some fun and 

get outside. I did lots of painting in my house and enjoyed reading 

books! 

We are starting a new topic this half term and we are going to be 

learning about plants and trees and growing. We are starting with a 

story that you will all know. 

 

READING TIME 

Enjoy your book today. Don’t forget we can change your books at 

school on a Thursday. I can’t wait until I hear you all read again.  

 

PHONICS TIME 

This week we will be focusing on the sound au for the first two days. 

Can you watch my video of me teaching you the sound today? 

 

LITERACY 

We are going to start our literacy work with a story you may all know 

and probably have at home. Our story is Jack and the Beanstalk. I 

have put a powerpoint of the story up or you can watch it here 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Sg0Bf2VAvlk  You may even have 

the story at home and can read it together.  

After you have watched the story, can you act it out. Maybe you can 

use your toys. 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Sg0Bf2VAvlk


MATHS 

This week we are going to be counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s as we need 

to be really good at it in Year 1.  

 

Today can you practice counting in 10’s. Use your number square I 

sent you and choose a number between 0-9 and count on in 10’s.  

Now have a go at the 10’s sheet.  

 

In the afternoon we will be doing some RE. This term all of our 

activities will be leading up to our Easter work.  

Can you watch this short clip 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fF_2sNjgNKQ 

Who is the famous person that we can see?  

What famous person would you like to meet? Can you draw them? 

What would you do if they came to visit our school? 

 

Have a great day! 

Love Mrs.Oakes 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fF_2sNjgNKQ

